
and Fox report on the experience of 
arranging for five students-averaging 
about 14 years old, with CEEB Math 
II scores averaging 740-to be enrolled 
in a college algebra and trigonometry 
course. To study their classroom be- 
havior, Wiegand sat in on the course as 
an observer, unknown to either students 
or teacher. He found that these stu- 
dents participated more than the aver- 
age student, they all earned A's, and the 
teacher and other students were un- 
aware that there were five 13- to 14- 
year-olds in the class. Indeed, when the 
course was completed the teacher ex- 
pressed the opinion that the class was 
more able than usual. All the results 
supported the usefulness of providing 
accelerated experiences for these stu- 
dents. 

This project on mathematically tal- 
ented youth continues at Johns Hopkins, 
and Stanley and his associates can take 
pride in demonstrating how extraordi- 
nary youth can be identified and their 
educational progress dramatically accel- 
erated. Other states might well follow 
suit. 
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